
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Weekly Bulletin 

 
Week ending Friday 12 May 2023 

 

 

 

 
 

The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week is WEEK A  

 

Important Reminders 
 

• The French Trip Information Evening with Varsity Travel will be held on Wednesday 17 May at 5:30pm. 

• Please remember to bring any outstanding passports and GHIC/EHIC cards in to school for copying. 

• Final payments are now overdue for both the Year 8 French trip and the Year 7 PGL trip. Please check 

ParentPay and ensure final instalments are made by the end of the school day on Monday 15 May in 

order to avoid a £15 late payment charge. 

 

 

Integer Mini Saga Writing Competition 
 

We are delighted that a large number of pupils who entered the Young Writers’ competition have had their 

mini sagas selected to be published. If your child's story has been selected then they will bring home a letter 

addressed to parents/carers. Do ask your child so letters don't remain in bags all weekend. 

 

Please follow the instructions in the letter to give your consent for the story to be published, in addition to 

checking spelling of names and accuracy in the story itself. These were scanned in and there may be spelling 

errors due to handwriting not being recognised correctly by the software used. 

 

We will receive copies of the book containing all the pupils' stories, but if you do want to purchase one for 

yourself then you can do this on their website. Please do not send cheques/cash into school as the deadline 

for completed orders is Sunday 14 May 2023 so orders will need to be completed online. 

 

Reminder – Movie Night (Monday 15th May) 
 

Friends of Houlton School are holding a Movie Night for pupils on Monday 15 May (please see poster on the 

page below).  Tickets are free but need to be booked in advance via ParentPay, there are still plenty of 

places should your child want to go. 



 

 

Friends of Houlton School 

 

 
Attendance is limited, so please order tickets through ParentPay early to avoid 

disappointment.    

 

Pick up at 17:15 

 


